Monday April 6, 2020

The Campbell County School Districts Nutrition Services Department is committed to feeding children
while schools are closed. CCSD has designated four/six schools with in Campbell County where both
breakfast and lunch will be available for pickup starting Monday, March 23",

Schools will be open from 9 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., meals will be available to any person 18 years of age and
younger for FREE regardless of what school a student/s attend. Student/s may pick up both breakfast
and lunch at the same time, meals will be served from the back of a school bus parked in each schools
front parking lot. No paper work is required, student/s must be present in order for meals to be
provided. Each school site will have gluten free meals and milk substitutions available, if additional
dietary needs are required please contact Bryan Young at byoung@ccsd.k12.wy.us with needed
accommodations.

Meals will be solely for pickup and can’t be consumed on-site. We encourage parents/guardians to be
proactive in reducing the risk of spreading COVID-19 by not congregating at school sites and practicing
social distancing once meals have been distributed.

Schools where meals will be available are listed below. This list will also be available on the districts
website, ccsd.k12.wy.us under “District information regarding COVID-19.”

¢ Hillcrest Elementary

* Pronghorn Elementary

* Stocktrail Elementary

* Prairie Wind Elementary

¢ Cottonwood Elementary

* Rozet Elementary

* Sunflower Elementary

* Lakeview Elementary

* Meadowlark Elementary

* Wagonwheel Elementary
¢ Buffalo Ridge Elementary
* Conestoga Elementary

* Rawhide Elementary



